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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Jackson,

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement (SDEIS)
for the Stibnite Gold Project (SGP), proposed at the headwaters of the South Fork Salmon River watershed. As
proposed, this project represents unacceptable risks to Chinook salmon and bull trout, will negatively impact all
forms of recreation within the area, and harms treaty reserved rights and interests of the Indigenous peoples of
the area.

This is personal to me because as a kayaker | have been lucky enough to travel from Yellow Pine to Riggins via
the South Fork of the Salmon river on three different occasions and | hope to return for many years to come

without concerns of hazardous waste in the river.

Thank you for your work and consideration on this project.



